
 
 

NCJW BCS OFFERS COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS 
 

 
Are you planning to begin college this fall? 
 
National Council of Jewish Women Bergen County Section (NCJW BCS) will be awarding several 
endowed scholarships to young Jewish women who are graduating from Bergen County public 
high schools and are planning to attend a four-year college or university in September.  Among 
the criteria which may be considered are academic achievement, significant involvement in 
school and/or community activities and financial need.  This is a longstanding NCJW BCS 
program which recognizes outstanding graduates and helps with the increasing cost of higher 
education.  
 
Information and applications are available through your high school guidance office as well as 
our website at www.ncjwbcs.org. Applications must be received by April 15th which will allow 
time for considering submissions and scheduling interviews for semi-finalists.  For further 
information, please contact our office at office@ncjwbcs.org. 
 
NCJW BCS is a grassroots organization of volunteers and advocates who turn progressive ideals 
into action.  Inspired by Jewish values, NCJW strives for social justice by improving the quality of 
life for women, children, and families and by safeguarding individual rights and freedoms.  
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